

January 22, 2024

The Honorable City Council Malden City Hall 215 Pleasant Street Malden, MA 02148

Dear Members of the Council:

Pursuant to M.G.L. Ch. 40, Section 8C, I hereby reappoint Paul Buckley, 115 Emerald Street, Malden, Massachusetts as a member of the Conservation Commission upon confirmation by the City Council, said term to expire on October 1, 2025.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely,

GARY CHRISTENSON

Mayor

cc: Paul Buckley

Isaac Slavitt, Conservation Commission Chair Anthony Chiccuarelli, Human Resources Director